
        Dates to Remember October 19: Halloween Dance
October 20: No School, PD Day
November 3: Last Day of Quarter 1

November 6: Quarter 2 Begins
November 9-10: Fall Break, No School
November 11: Remembrance Day

Dear Lakers and Laker families, 

 Thank you to all of our parents/guardians who made it to Parent Teacher Interviews last night. It was a
great evening full of connection and positive conversations surrounding our Laker students. If you were
unable to attend and have questions about your child’s progress in a course, please reach out to teachers
via email.. Our next parent-teacher interview will be on December 6th.

 Our Halloween dance is scheduled for this evening at 7 pm. We look forward to seeing students’ creative
costumes and dance moves. Please note that students' costumes must adhere to our school dress code
and that full masks are not permitted as we must be able to identify students. Thank you in advance to
our parent and staff dance supervisors. These fun opportunity wouldn’t be possible without you.
 
 Today, approximately 40 gr. 11 students are touring the University of Calgary and Mount Royal University.
Each year, every grade 11 student has the opportunity to attend a post-secondary tour to get their boots
on the ground and be exposed to campus life. This has become a tradition for grade 11 students for the
last 6. Years. Students tour campuses and have the opportunity to ask questions pertaining to specific
programs that are of interest to them. Upcoming tours will include the University of Alberta, Grant
MacEwan, RDP, and Olds College. These trips are fully funded by the school. For further information
about these tour, please connect with Mr. Payne (jpayne@cesd73.ca).

 Our next school council meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 26th at 7 pm in Room 102. I
encourage parents to attend to learn more about our fantastic school community and engage in
partnership in further improving the educational experience for all students. 
 
 We have experienced some lovely fall weather however we all know that winter weather is on the horizon.
We want to ensure that families are in the loop about bus cancellations and /or school closures in the
case of inclement weather. Here’s what to expect from Chinook’s Edge:
https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/inclement-weather

Thank you for your ongoing support of our school community. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me at the school. 

 
Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal

mailto:jpayne@cesd73.ca
https://www.cesd73.ca/parents/inclement-weather


Gr.9 Immunizations
Grade 9 student immunization forms were distributed on Friday, October 13th. 

Parents: Please follow the nurse's instructions (accept/decline) and return the forms to
the HJ Cody Office no later than Thursday, October 19th. If you have any questions

regarding Grade 9 Immunizations, please contact Val McLean, Alberta Health Services
Nurse, at 403-887-6706.



COATS FOR KIDS
 

The annual Coats For Kids
campaign is on. Bring gently used
coats, toques, boots, mittens, ski
pants and scarves to the home ec

room. Once these start arriving,
you may come to get one if you

are in need. The rest will be
drycleaned and delivered to

Community Partners where you
can pick one up for free if needed.

All sizes from baby through
adulthood are accepted.

 Sr. Girls Volleyball
It's been a busy season for the Sr. Girls Volleyball team. 

They have had 3 tournaments at RDP, Lacombe and Calgary .
The Sr. Girls volleyball team is headed to Wetaskiwin for a League game Tues Oct.17, then

head to Stettler for a tournament Oct.20/21.




